
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416.542.2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.2776 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 

December 12, 2008 

 
 

 

 

via OEB RESS e-filing – original to follow by mail 
 

Ms. E. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Ontario Power Authority  

2009 Revenue Requirement Submission 

– Notice of Application and Hearing 
Board File No.  EB-2008-0312 

 

Pursuant to the Board’s Notice of Application dated November 28, 2008, Toronto Hydro-

Electric System Limited (THESL) requests Intervenor Status in the EB-2008-0312 
proceeding.   

 

THESL is an electricity distributor operating under Licence ED-2002-0497.  As an OEB-

regulated utility, THESL has a direct interest in all matters of jurisdiction, substance and 
procedure with respect to the regulation of electricity in Ontario, and in decisions of the 

Board which may affect THESL’s operation in the Ontario electricity market.  THESL 

interacts with the OPA in the delivery of conservation and demand management 

initiatives, and therefore has a substantive interest in this proceeding. 
 

THESL further requests to be included in the distribution list for any documents, 

correspondence or updates related to this proceeding. 

 
THESL does not intend to seek an award of costs in this proceeding.   
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Please direct all your questions or comments to me, by regular mail or by electronic mail 

to regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

[original signed by] 

 

Colin McLorg, Manager 
Regulatory Policy & External Affairs 

 

 
cc: Ms. Miriam Heinz, Regulatory Coordinator, The Ontario Power Authority, via electronic mail only 
 Mr. Fred Cass, Counsel for the OPA, Aird & Berlis LLP, via electronic mail only 


